Sabbath Updates & Reminders

for San Diego

“Behold, how good and how pleasant it is for brethren

to dwell together in unity.” ‒Psalms 133:1

For the Sabbath of November 19th
LOCAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Service time is 2 p.m.  

Bible Chat Group at 1 p.m.–In Session with Victor Hou as moderator.

Teen Class and Young Adults Study—In Session!!!

Susan and I will be back with you on the Sabbath of December 3rd .  

                                                   

(10 weeks away)
Our regional Women’s Enrichment Weekend will be at the Embassy Suites in Santa Ana. The theme will be “The Power of Encouragement”.  Brochures and separate registration forms will be available soon on the Information Table and available now to be downloaded from Garden Grove’s website (HTTP://garden-grove.ucg.org).  We hope that many of the ladies will be able to attend this encouraging weekend.   

_________________________________________________________________________

International Festival Assistance Jar-Starting this coming Sabbath we begin collecting for the Feast of Tabernacles 2017 to assist our international brethren. Your contributions are appreciated. 

Upcoming Winter Family Weekend

We ask those who plan to attend the Winter Family Weekend in Cincinnati to please register on the event website: wfw.ucg.org . This is in addition to any hotel reservations you may make. Registration helps us greatly in planning all of the events, including dances, pre-teen activities, seminars and--of course--sports. Please visit the website and register your family!

***Thank you for helping with Malawi/Zambia drought!
(Initial note was sent out in last week’s MMS Update) 


Beverly Kubik writes:

We want to thank all of you who have donated funds for the seed and fertilizer for Malawi and Zambia. Please pray that God will supply the needed rains to produce the needed crop this year. We so appreciate your interest in helping with this need. 

The response to our request has been very generous and to date we have received promises for the immediate need and beyond. But, if you would like to help in other ways, we are always in need of additional funds to help with education of the brethren and their children, boreholes for clean water, small livelihood ventures and other needs that will come along, not only in Africa but also in other developing countries where God is calling people. Any excess funds received will be used to help with these other areas unless you write and request otherwise.

Thanks to everyone for their generosity. For those who would like to help, donations can be sent to the address below or via www.lifenets.org .


LifeNets

1227 Woodchase Trl

Batavia, OH 45103

With love and appreciation,

Beverly Kubik

Prayer Requests:

Please remember the following:

Anita Davidson---has been hospitalized for some time due to health issues. Things are looking up. She is now out of ICU, but will remain in hospital for some days to come.

Roy Amato—was once again hospitalized this week for health issue. Now three times since the recent feast days.

The Gardenhires—let’ please keep both Bob and Sheila in our prayers for ongoing health challenges. They have been such a vital part of our congregation for nearly 40 years. 
Always remember: I’m just a phone call away at (951) 679-4676.  

A Meaningful & Joyous Sabbath to all,

  Robin and Susan

